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To: Members of traveling football, girl’s volleyball, and 
travel tennis team A 
 

You’re invited to be recognized by the Board of 
Education for your amazing season on Tuesday, January 
14th. The meeting officially begins at 7:30 PM, and the 

recognition should end by 8:00 PM. The Board of 
Education meets in the district office board room (1665 

West Drive). 
 

While there is no dress code, please arrive dressed 
appropriately. 

 
Questions? Please contact your coach or Miss Leahy 

 
Congratulations on a job well done, and your spirit in 

representing HMS athletics. 
 


